
• 

Joel Bender 
217 north Almon #3 
Moscow, ID 83843 

Dear Jeel: 

• 

Congratulations, your pooposal "Clt6lilUS VIRIOIS 
iub pecies in the Ida o l'rimitive Area" has been 
reviewed an selected to receive one of the under­
graduate honorariwns for this summer at the Taylor 
Ranch Field Station. 

There will be a meeting of the successful students 
and their advisors on April 27. Contact Mrs. Kaufman 
in my office (202D) as soon as possible so she can 
set a time for the meeting. 

KMS:bk 

cc: S. Peterson 

Sincer ly; 

Kenneth M. Sowles 
Asst. Dean 

l April 1979 



• 

Keith Haley 
Targhee Hall, Rm 112 
Moscow, ID 83843 

Dear Keith: 

• 
ll April 1979 

Congratulations, your proposal "To 8tudy eaver Distribution, 
Abundance and Habitat Characteristics Along Big Creek Drainage, 
Idaho Primative Area" has been received and selected to receive 
one of the undergraduate honorariums for this summer at the Taylor 
Ranch Field Station. 

There will be a meeting of the successful stddents and their 
advisors on April 27. Contact Mrs. Kaufman in my office (202D) 
as soon as possible so she can set a time for the meeting. 

KMS:bk 

cc: s. Peterson 

Sincerely, 

Kenneth M. Sowles 
Asst. Dean 
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